Roberta DiMezza

From: Elaine Papa <elainepapa267 @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 2:24 PM

To: Rep. Bennett, David A.

Cc: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: OPPOSE H7100

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Representative Bennett,
I live in your district in Warwick and strongly oppose the Assisted Suicide Bill H7100.

Let us remember that "All men are endowed by their Creator with certain unalienable rights" and among them is the
Right to Life. The Government was instituted on this principle. Remember that prudence shall dictate and changes shall
not be made for light and transient causes. Convenience or current thoughts that Government can replace our
unalienable rights is not reason enough to vote for this horrific bill.

Please OPPOSE H7100 VOTE NO!

Thank you,

Elaine Papa

267 Gorton Lake Blvd
Warwick, Rl 02886



